
 
 

 

 

July 15, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

After much prayerful consideration, we have decided it is in the best interest of our St. Ambrose 

School community to delay the opening of our Extended Day Program.  As  per the licensing 

guidelines, the program is not able to open safely at this time because we are not able to keep the 

children separated with the current enrollment numbers,  

 

Please know this was not an easy decision and we understand this may be a disappointment to 

many families.  We look forward to welcoming our Extended Day program back once these 

uncertain times have passed.    

 

This change will allow us to focus on the safety measures we are putting in place for our 

elementary and middle school students to return to in-person learning. 

 

I understand these decisions may have upset some families' plans for the coming year.  We must 

keep in mind what is best for our community and appreciate your understanding as difficult 

decisions are made. 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 

 

Maria Teresa Tejada 
Maria Teresa Tejada 

Principal 
 


